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Catella reinforces within debt advisory  

Manuela Scheibe joins Catella’s Capital Markets team and takes up the 
position as Director and Head of Debt Advisory at the Copenhagen 
office. 
 
Manuela has a background within financing and for the past 10 years she has been employed at 
Danske Bank – most recently working with Danske Capital Markets in Stockholm, where she was 
engaged in high yield bonds, debt origination as well as in placing debt products to Nordic clients, 
including Nordic real estate companies and investors.  
 
As Head of Debt Advisory, Manuela will be responsible for Catella’s advisory services regarding 
capital markets-based debt products such as bond financing, mezzanine financing and regular asset-
backed financing in terms of acquisitions, construction and refinancing to both Danish and Nordic 
clients in the finance- and real estate sector. 
 
“Providing specialized advisory services and being the link between property and finance constitutes 
the very DNA of Catella, and in a time when the demand for customized financing solutions has 
increased due to a constantly changing market, we have been determined to further expand our real 
estate-related activities within capital markets. The recruitment of Manuela is not only evidence of our 
desire to continually serve our clients better, it is also a statement of our ambition to strengthen our 
position as an independent Pan-Nordic Investment Bank with activities in real estate M&A, Debt 
Advisory and Investment Management. We are pleased that Manuela has decided to continue her 
career at Catella”, says Jesper Bo Hansen, Head of Corporate Finance at Catella. 
 
“I know Catella’s business and its brand very well from my years within the Nordic capital market. I 
am really looking forward to contributing to the continuous development of Catella’s unique market 
position. The company’s strategy to strengthen its Debt Advisory platform here in Copenhagen, as a 
result of its Pan-Nordic expansion, is a great opportunity for me, which I look forward to pursuing”, 
says Manuela Scheibe.   
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